
From:   Gil Estrella   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 19, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0106-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Applicant:  General Dynamics C4S
File Number:  0106-EX-ST-2013
Correspondence Reference Number:  19327
Date of Original Email:  02/19/2013

Attention:  Mr. Young

After filing this STA extension request, it occurred to me that it had already been extended once before.  I
have already submitted Form 442 for a regular experimental license, as you suggested, that includes this
frequency band as well as a couple of others.

Please refer to File Number 0100-EX-PL-2013 for additional details and project narrative.

Therefore, I respectfully request the withdrawal of this particular STA extension application.

Thank you very much.

Regards,   
Gil Estrella
GENERAL DYNAMICS   
C4 Systems   
8201 E. McDowell Rd. M/S H2550   
Scottsdale, AZ  85252   
Phone: 480-441-3725
Email: Gil.Estrella@gdc4s.com


